
How to publish your book –             
a guide by Mark Hayden 


Saturday 1st July, 11.30am and 2.30pm & Sunday 2nd July, 2.30pm


Join local author, Mark Hayden, for a writing workshop at the Levens Institute.  


Mark is a successful, self-published author who has kindly offered to share his insights into 
the world of writing and publishing for a nominal cash donation of £2 to charity.


Each interactive session will last between 30-40 minutes and is based on a step-by-step 
guide to taking your book from manuscript to ‘on sale’.  Mark will share some of his 
experiences and will work with you to see what you are interested in – a truly unique 
experience, not to be missed!  No need to book, just come along to the Institute to take 
part. 


